
 

Due to safety issues, we are REQUIRED to 

institute the following POLICIES regarding 

children in our office. 

 Only one child (under the age of 10) per parent is 

permitted in the exam room. If you have more than 

one child with an appointment please bring 

another adult to attend the child (children) in the 

lobby while we see the children one at a time.  

 If you have a child accompanying you for an 

appointment, please bring another adult to watch 

the child or children in the lobby while 

waiting.  Due to safety reasons, we cannot permit 

children in the exam room during your 

appointment unless they are in a stroller. 

  

We are sorry for any inconvenience, but these policies are necessary to 

ensure the safety of the children in our office! 
  

Thank you for helping us keep your children safe! 

 


